
Devoted to women’s healthcare, the Women’s Health Connecticut
Laboratory has been providing patients with a high-level of specialized
care for laboratory testing since 2013. 

Our group’s laboratory offers a broad range of tests designed to meet
the comprehensive needs of our gynecologic and obstetric patients.
Testing that cannot be completed at our laboratory will be handled by
our partners at Quest Diagnostics. 

As a part of the Women’s Health Connecticut service line, we have
direct access and quality control over these specimens and access to
our own laboratory medical director and gynecological pathologists. 

As with any laboratory and its services, we cannot guarantee that all
services will be covered 100% under each patient’s insurance plan.
Therefore, once your insurance company is billed for laboratory
services, you will receive an Explanation of Benefits (“EOB”) from your
insurer that will show you the patient responsibility, if any. You may
receive an additional EOB from Quest Diagnostics for tests not
performed by our lab. We do not anticipate a significant difference, if
any, in financial impact. 

Please advise the office if your insurance plan requires/prefers
laboratory services processed through Quest only.

If you have any questions relating to your EOB or your bill, please
direct them to 800-889-3333.


